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28th November 2024

Hilderthorpe Christmas Fair

Dear Parent / Carer,
We are very excited to welcome you to our school Christmas Fair this Wednesday 11th December, 3.30pm-5.30pm.

All children must be collected at the normal time from their usual collection points and all children attending the fair
must be accompanied by an adult.

Please enter the fair through either the hall door or via the back KS2 door around the corner, at the far end of the

playground (passed the Year 1 classrooms), situated next to the wall of the new hub. We will place a fair enfrance
sign on this door for clarity. Entrance to the fair will be at 3.30pm. Queues can be formed at either door to help to
ensure swift access and to ease congestion.

We have lots of local crafts and produce on offer from local stall holders, which will be set up in the main hall,
alongside our Chocolate and Bottle Tombola and Christmas Raffle. Tea, coffee and juice will be available to buy at
a small charge from the music room.

The children have been working incredibly hard on their own stalls which will be hosted in the classrooms. Please
ensure to work your way around the whole school o visit each stall along the KST and KS2 (upstairs) corridors.

Santa’s Grotto will be located in our HUB based atf the end of the downstairs corridor. A visit fo Santa will be charged
at £2 with a small gift for each paying child.

Here at Hilderthorpe we understand the cost of living is affecting us all. We really hope to offer the children a festive
experience without the added pressure of high expenses. Whilst we cannot guarantee what local stall holders will
charge, we have made a conscious effort fo keep our children's stalls and activities at a low cost, ranging from 30p -
£1.

Please note the fairis cash only. We would be grateful if you could help us manage our cash provisions by bringing
change along to the fair.

We really hope you are able to come along and help support our school.

Kind regards,

Mans S. Halk

Mrs S. Hall
Headteacher
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